
From: Sarah Vanags
To: "Donn Stone"
Bcc: Steve Fischer; Rob Odle
Subject: LAND-2013-00171 Resubmittal
Date: Monday, June 06, 2016 4:01:00 PM

Good Afternoon Mr. Stone,
 
This e-mail is to acknowledge that you come into City Hall at 3:30PM today to hand deliver a portion

of the required submittal as outlined within the March 7th, 2016 Additional Information Request
Letter.
 
Per City policies and procedures, staff is not allowed to accept incomplete or partial submittals.
 
Thank you,

Sarah K Pyle
Senior Planner
City of Redmond – Planning & Community Development

15670 NE 85th St, Redmond, WA  98052  MS:2SPL
P: 425.556.2426  F: 425.556.2400
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